
 

 

SPACE IS LIMITED! 

REGISTER TODAY!  

https://bit.ly/2RlEsg0 

 

REGISTRATION 

DEADLINE:  

Thursday, Feb. 21 

 
CE’s: Earn 2 FREE 

Social Work  

continuing  

education contract 

hours  

 
COST: FREE  

This presentation will offer an overview of the new Technology Standards and 

discuss the need for social workers to continue to review social work practice 

in an age  of continuous evolving technology. As we use technology to access, 

input and manage client/patient information, it is imperative social workers 

are aware of emerging technology that may change and often  

improve delivery of care.  The workshop will review how state laws and  

ethical consideration impact use of these technologies. 

Friday, February 22, 2019 from 2 to 4 pm 

Merrill Palmer Skillman Institute (Hobbler Room, 71 East Ferry, Detroit, MI 48202) 

Review & Discussion of Technology  
Standards & Ethics in Social Work Practice  

PRESENTER:  

Anwar Najor-Durack, 

PhD, LMSW 

QUESTIONS:  

Sarah Doyle 

az8091@wayne.edu 

313-577-4784 

 Sponsors: 

Infant Mental Health Program 

Learning Objectives: 

 1. Understand the need for the development of technology standards 

      as a guide for social work practice 

 2. Be aware and increase knowledge about Michigan CE licensing rules 

      and use of technology 

 3. List three strategies to help prevent ethical violations 

Cultural Diversity/Social Justice Statement: 

Like all areas of practice, when using technology in practice, social workers 

always adhere to best practices, taking into consideration their patients 

needs. This includes not only assessing the most effective intervention but  

also ensuring that they accommodate individual learning needs and cultural 

diversity.  


